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KENNETH D BAILEY ACADEMY

Vision: Kenneth D. Bailey Academy                    
Ensures Excellence From All, for All.

A note from the principal

WELCOME
BACK TO
SCHOOL !

Greetings, KDBA Families!

Welcome to the 2024-2025 school year! This school year has
already brought significant changes for the staff and students of
KDBA and we are incredibly grateful for everyone’s patience and
support during this season of transition. Not only have we
thoroughly enjoyed getting to know and work with our new
group of students, but we’ve also gotten to witness our returning
students model leadership and community since their return
from summer break. This school year, our Wildly Important Goal
(WIG) is that “75% of students at all levels (middle and high
school) in the Kenneth D. Bailey Academy alternative
programming will increase their self-awareness by setting and
monitoring monthly goals to be more motivated and confident
in their academic success.” We have encouraged our students to
set and monitor their own academic, attendance, behavioral, and
personal goals for the year. We look forward to celebrating their
growth and successes over the course of the school year, and
beyond.

Looking forward to another exciting year!

Mrs. Mitzi Campbell, Principal
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MEET THE
TEACHERS

Middle School Teacher
Mrs. Sommer Frazier

Middle School Teacher
Ms. Kayla Nixon

Middle School Teacher
Mrs. Kendra Free

Middle School Teacher
Mrs. Claire Martin

Middle/High School Teacher
Mr. D'Lando Carter

High School Teacher
Mr. Ryan Warren

High School Teacher
Mrs. Jennifer Rambole

High School Teacher
Mrs. Jesssica Lafler

High School Teacher
Mrs. Libby Schnepel



School Newsletter – September  2024, Issue 1

MEET THE
SUPPORT STAFF

Interventionist 
Ms. Kara Earles

Interventionist
Mr. Courtney Watson

Seceratary
Mrs. Janelle Biggs

Support Staff
Mrs. Carolyn Duprey

Support Staff
Ms. Angi Harden

Support Staff
Ms. Brandy Kurtenbach

Social Worker
Ms. Megan Mohr

Support Staff
Mr. Bailey Wolfe

ESL Teacher
Mr. Sam Sanders
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ADDITIONAL
STAFF

Kitchen Manager
Ms. Cynthia Grant

Head Custodian
Mr. Roy Coon

Custodian
Mr. Eduardo Padron

School Nurse
Ms. Shelby Mullins

Assistant Principal
Mrs. Jamie Skovran

Principal
Mrs. Mitzi Campbell
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UPCOMING
EVENTS:



Every year schools across the state set goals
for the year that are part of our School

Improvement Plan. This year, all District
#118 schools were asked to choose one goal
as our Wildly Important Goal (WIG) to really

focus on with our staff. This year at KDBA our
WIG is:

75% of students at all levels will increase
their self awareness by setting monthly

goals; personal, behavioral, and academic.

We think goal setting is a critical step in
navigating both school and life successfully.
When we know how to set and achieve goals,

our possibilities are endless. Ask your
student about their goals! 
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WILDLY
IMPORTANT GOAL



FAMILY COUNCIL
OPEN HOUSE
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AUGUST ATTENDANCE
WINNERS

Perfect Attendance Winners for August

Our August Attendance %

High School: 84%                

Middle School: 89%           

Overall: 86.5%                     

Attendance Goal
for September:   

             88%             
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Middle School Staff

Mrs. Frazier                  217-477-0322                        fraziers@danville118.org
Ms. Nixon                     217-477-0308                         nixonk@danville118.org
Mrs. Free                      217-477-0317                              freek@danville118.org
Mrs. Martin                  217-477-0316                         martinc@danville118.org
Mr. Carter                    217-477-0323                          carterd@danville118.org

High School Staff

Mrs. Rambole         217-477-0303                  rambolej@danville118.org
Mrs. Schnepel        217-477-0314                   schnepel@danville118.org
Ms. Lafler                 217-477-0305                         laflerj@danville118.org
Mr. Warren              217-477-0313                     warrenr@danville118.org
Mr. Carter                217-477-0323                      carterd@danville118.org  

Other Important Numbers:

Main office             217-477-0300
School Nurse         217-477-0326
First Student         217-920-1341
                                  217-920-1347
                                  217-920-1348
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CONTACT US:


